
4: 00PM         April 18, 2019 

  South Pymatuning Township Continuation Meeting 

The Continuation Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of 

Supervisors was held April 18, 2019 at 4:00PM in the municipal building with 

Chairperson Bill Klumph, and Supervisor’s Rose Lyons and Chuck Vranich. 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

Public Comments: 

Laurel Alexander asked why the officers were being purged off. Klumph said 

the supervisors are starting over and if officers want to re-apply they may do 

so. 

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Chuck Vranich to accept 

Resolution 05, 2019 purging part-time officers from the Roster of the police 

dept. Motion passed unanimously. 

Motion was made by Bill Klumph to pass Resolution 04, 2019 accepting the 

retirement of Richard Christoff effective April 17, 2019.  

Visitor Comments: None 

Motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Chuck Vranich to adjourn 

the meeting. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting ended at 4:05PM. 

Rose Lyons 

Secretary 

  

 


